[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,
Last year we started a PAC teacher gift fund, we collected $40 for teacher gifts. It covered both Christmas and End of Year gifts for all teachers and support staff.
This year, we are planning on doing the same, as it was well received. It will be $40 per child. Any family with more than one child at EK, will be $40 for the first child and $20 for each sibling. 
Please fill in the form below, and return it to the school ASAP. You can pay cash, cheque or etransfer to eastkensingtonpac@gmail.com .
We understand that in the current climate, some families may be experiencing more financial strain than usual, and we would like to reiterate, that donating to the Staff Gift Fund is voluntary.
Sincerely EK PAC

_____________________________________________________________________________

Staff Gift Fund

Student Name(s) 	_______________________________________________________

Amount to pay	_______________________________________________________

		Cash (Please enclose with this form)
		Check (Please enclose with this form)
Credit Card – If paying via credit card please fill out the below info and an invoice                  with a link to pay securely will be sent directly to you.
	Email _______________________________________________________
	Name on credit card ___________________________________________
We wish to Opt out

